
Please refer to our Web-Notice dated 16.04.2020 and subsequently notice
for extension of last date for submission of application published on Bank’s
website in Tender section for empanelment of Valuers.

As per notice published on 11.05.2020 Last date was extended upto
30.05.2020 for submission of Application at our Regional Offices.

Now due topandemic COVID-19 followed by countrywide lockdown upto

31.05.2020, Last Date for submission of Application at our Regional Offices

has been extended upto 15.06.2020.

All other terms & conditions will remain unchanged.
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